
Calling all primary and secondary 
school students in Darebin!
 

Design an image to help Council 
promote its campaign to 
eliminate single-use plastics.
 

Your creative, original image can 
have words, pictures, figures, be 
a logo or a fictional character.  Be 
sure to include a clear message 
about saying NO to single-use 
plastics in our community.
 

Over $3000 in prizes available to 
support plastics awareness and 
waste reduction in your school, 
so make sure that you are in the 
running to win!
 

Every bit of plastic that has ever 
been made still exists somewhere 
in the world. Plastic is designed 
to last forever, yet every day we 
use plastic items that are thrown 
away after a few minutes.  Much 
of this plastic ends up in landfill 
or as litter in our environment.
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TTY dial 133 677 or  
Speak & Listen 1300 555 727 
or relayservice.gov.au, 
then enter 03 8470 8888
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Entries open: Monday 9 October 
2017
 

Entries close: Friday 10 November 
2017 at 5.00pm.
 

Entry criteria:
1. If you go to school in Darebin you 
may enter
2. One entry only per student
3. Judges will look for creativity, 
originality and a clear message 
about saying NO to single-use 
plastics in our community
4. Images must not be less than 1MB 
nor more than 10MB. Images must 
be high resolution, 300 dpi and file 
type jpeg, jpg or png
 

For an entry form and further 
information:
Visit www.darebin.vic.gov.au/
saynotoplastics or contact an 

on 8470 8556 or environment.
support@darebin.vic.gov.au

Say NO!  
Plastics Image 
Competition
Join Darebin Council and say 
NO to single-use plastics. 

Inspire us with your
creative design!


